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The commenter requests that the sentence in WAC 173-303-141(2) not be deleted; the EPA/state
identification number should continue not to be required in this situation. The requirement for an
EPA State ID may limit the types of facilities that can accept these materials for treatment or
recycling. The regulations in other states may allow for a broader use of materials than
Washington State and it's unclear that Washington's rule should be applied in this manner.

The broad request for reports in WAC 173-303-220(3) related to "the generator's compliance with
this chapter" is vague and does not provide clarity to generator regarding what materials they
should be keeping to provide or demonstrate compliance. The regulations clearly state what
reports and paperwork are required to meet regulatory standards, and the possible request of
materials outside of those identified by regulation creates uncertainty for generators'
recordkeeping.


